
 

Youth Leadership Award 

Purpose 

The purpose of the Community Storehouse Youth Leadership Award is to identify young people who are working to 
make a difference in our community, and to recognize the hard work, determination and leadership they demonstrate in 
doing so.  
 
Award 
$1000.00 College Scholarship 
 
Eligibility 
The program is open to all students between the ages of 15 and 18 attending or zoned for Keller, Carroll or Northwest 
Independent School Districts. 
 
Requirements 
Applicants must demonstrate leadership and ingenuity as trailblazers undertaking community initiatives that have 
measurable results. Initiatives must align with the Community Storehouse Mission Statement that we are dedicated to 
the education and well-being of low-income children in our community. 
   
All submissions must showcase the applicant’s work in video or photo gallery format and must be supported by a brief 
written summary that describes their leadership vision, details of their project, and how it aligns to the Community 
Storehouse Mission Statement. 

All submissions must include two short letters of reference from non-family members (a page or less)  which illustrate 
the character, personal traits and leadership of the applicant. If possible, these references should also speak to the 
effectiveness of the initiative being submitted. 

All submissions must contain full name, address, telephone number, email address and the name of the school the 
applicant is currently attending.  Submissions must be received by February 18, 2020 to be considered.  
 

Submit by Mail 
The Community Storehouse 

Attn: Youth Leadership Award Committee 
P.O. Box 13 

Keller TX  76248-0013 

Hand Deliver to Office 
Attn:  Youth Leadership Award Committee 

12001 Katy Rd. 
Fort Worth, TX  76244 

 

Process 
Applications will be reviewed by committee and awards will be selected on the basis of originality of content, 
sustainability, strength of references, and alignment with the mission of the Community Storehouse. Finalists may be 
scheduled for an interview.  The winner will be contacted by telephone by Monday, February 24th 2020.  Successful 
applicants will be presented with their award at the Community Storehouse Dinner and Concert on March 7, 2020. 
 
Please Contact Shanna Holden at 817-431-3341 or programdeveloper@communitystorehouse.org with any inquiries 
regarding the Community Storehouse Youth Leadership Award. 
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